
 

 

 

 

July 2, 2019 

PUBLIC NOTICE - KINGS POINT WSC CUSTOMERS 

The Kings Point WSC water system (PWS ID 0460205) has received a Notice of Violation from the Texas 
Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) for failure to file a 1st Quarter Report on chlorine 
monitoring as set forth in Title 30, Texas Administrative Code (30 TAC), Section 290, Subchapter F.  
Public water systems are required to properly disinfect water before distribution, maintain acceptable 
disinfection residuals with the distribution system, monitor the disinfectant residual at various locations 
throughout the distribution system, and report the results of that monitoring to the TCEQ on a quarterly 
basis. 
 
Results of regular monitoring are an indicator of whether or not your drinking water is safe from 
microbial contamination. 
 
In response to this violation, we have provided TCEQ with the chlorine monitoring reports for January, 
February and March 2019, as well as the Quarterly Report for the first quarter of 2019.  As a result, we 
are again in compliance with TCEQ reporting requirements.  The second quarter 2019 report has been 
filed on a timely basis.  We will continue to monitor chlorine levels in our water system as we always 
have, and will ensure that all future reports are filed on a timely basis. 
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Ron Stevenson at 713-725-7551.   
 
 
 
Kings Point WSC Board of Directors 
 
 

Posted and Delivered on July 2, 2019 


